
   

 

        

 

          

          

           

         

        

             

          

         

 

           

          

            

           

      

          

      

 

         

        

            

           

         

        

     

 

 

CSCC End-of-Year Report 

Co-Chairs: Marissa Bellino (Fall), Michelle Bunagan, Jonathan Davis (Spring) 

In the last academic year, the Committee on Student and Campus Community (CSCC) 

reviewed and provided final recommendations on three critical policies for our campus. Our first 

charge was to revise the Safety of Minors on Campus policy which came to us from Steering via 

a request from Sean Stallings. Student Affairs provided recommended revisions, and with 

feedback from the campus community, CSCC was able to return a final recommendation to 

Steering in the Fall. In addition to updating the responsible unit for the policy, our revisions also 

sought to provide enhanced clarity for the process of registering a covered program with minors 

and for the expectations and process for outside entities holding covered programs on campus. 

The second charge was to review the Student Travel policy, which was returned to CSCC 

following a summer revision by a group of informed faculty and staff members who regularly use 

this policy. CSCC sought and incorporated initial testimony on the document from many groups 

across campus, with members looking at ways to streamline the policy by reducing its length 

and to make form management less cumbersome. The committee’s preliminary 

recommendation was sent out to stakeholders for feedback before revisions to this important 

policy were finalized and submitted to Steering in the Spring. 

The last charge was to revise the Student Code of Conduct (Interim) policy. The policy came to 

CSCC from Steering via a request from General Counsel, with revisions from Jordan Draper, 

Assistant Vice President and Dean of Students. The committee reviewed and supported these 

edits, which included new personal abuse charges that included doxxing and the creation, 

distribution, and use of “deepfakes,” as well as enhanced clarity regarding retaliation. In 
generating the final recommendation, the committee provided their own minor revisions before 

returning this to Steering early June. 


